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TRAINING PROGRAMME ON THE RIGHTS OF THE CHILD -
A PRACTICAL APPROACH

The Sida’s Advance International will hold a Training Programme on “The
Rights of the Child — A Practical Approach” on October 4-22, 2010 at Stockholm,
Sweden for the Phase I and in spring of 2011 for the Phase II.

The objective of the programme is to exemplify how the Convention on the
Rights of the Child (CRC) can be implemented at the national, regional and local
levels and to be able to present the work of the Office of the Children’s Ombudsman
and other organizations such as state agencies and NGOs working for children’s
rights in Sweden and to provide the opportunity to exchange experiences and ideas
on children’s rights.

The programme is intended for parliamentarians, politicians, civil servants,
NGO representatives, policymakers, and other professionals working for children’s
rights at a high or strategic level. The applicants should have at least five years of
professional experience from work with child rights issues or as an alternative and
have the formal responsibility for issues regarding children’s rights.

The closing date for application is May 31, 2010.
For more information, contact the Office of the Children’s Ombudsman,

Attn.: Mr. Jorge Rivers, P.O. Box 22106, SE-104 22 with tel. no.: +46 8 692-2977;
fax no.: +46 8 6654-6277; or e-mail address: Jorge.rivera@bo.se.
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